
bankmidsouth.com

The friendliest  
and most helpful  
bank in town.

T H E  B A N K  B U I L T  F O R

BUSINESS



$100 $100 $100$100 $2,500$2,500 $500$100

No No YesNo YesYes2 YesNo

$4 monthly maintenance 
fee applies if you do not 
enroll in e-statements

$0.40 per item over 150 
per statement cycle

Cash handling fee of 
$1.00 per thousand after 
the first $10,000 per 
statement cycle

$15 monthly service 
charge if average daily 
balance falls below 
$5,000

$0.40 per item over 500 
per statement cycle

Cash handling fee of 
$1.00 per thousand after 
the first $10,000 per 
statement cycle.

Interest earnings credit 
on collected balance 
less 10% reserve on this 
account offsets service 
charges

$20 maintenance fee per 
statement cycle

Cash handling fee and 
item charges may apply2

$9 monthly service charge 
if ledger balance drops 
below $2,500

Item charges apply2

No monthly maintenance 
fee or minimum balance 
required

$6 service charge if 
ledger balance falls 
below $100 during 
statement cycle

An excessive withdrawal 
fee may apply to each 
withdrawal or debit after 
6 per statement cycle2

$10 monthly service  
charge if ledger balance 
falls below $2,500 or 
average daily balance 
falls below $10,000

An excessive withdrawal 
fee may apply to each 
withdrawal or debit after 
6 per statement cycle2

Penalty may be imposed 
for early withdrawal

An excessive withdrawal 
fee may apply to each 
withdrawal or debit after 
6 per statement cycle2

Free Visa® debit card

Free use of MidSouth Bank  
and Allpoint Network ATMs

Treasury Services

Overdraft protection available  
with approved credit

Free 24-hour Telephone Banking1

Free Business Online 
& Mobile Banking1  

SecureAlerts

eStatements

Online Bill Pay


